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    August 19, 2019 
 
 
 

 
Thomas Bennington 
DBI Construction Consultants 
1261 Broadway, 9th Floor 
New York, New York   10001 
 
 
 RE:  Lead and Copper Water Testing  
   Former Henry Bonsall Elementary School 
   1575 Mt. Ephraim Avenue 
   Camden, New Jersey 
   Whitman Project #19-07-19T 
 
Dear Mr. Bennington: 
 
The collection of water from the water fountains and faucets located in various locations 
throughout the facility was completed on July 30, 2019 by Mr. David Villar and Mr. Mark 
Costantino of Whitman.  All water samples were transported to EMSL located in Cinnaminson, 
New Jersey for analysis of lead and copper content in potable water. 
 
The analysis of the 68 water samples collected from various locations in the facility were found 
to be below the current standards for local, state and federal regulations for lead and copper in 
potable water.     
 
The laboratory analysis results, and chain of custody are provided as an attachment to this 
letter.   
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact our 
office at 732-390-5858. 
 
    Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
    Kevin T. Lovely 
    Senior Project Manager 
KL/ks 
Attachment 








































